
Welcome back families!  I have missed you and 

hearing your children play and laugh here at Trinity.  I 

ask for your patience as we transition back into 

childcare.  The new guidelines that are in place will 

take some time for us all to adjust to.  These have 

been put in place to keep everyone safe that comes 

into Trinity.  Please remember to have your security 

badge with you at all times, as the front doors are 

locked from 6:30-7:00 am and then again starting at 

noon.  Your security badges are programmed to 

unlock the outside main doors so you are able to get 

into the building.  The scanner is on the railing to the 

right of the main doors.  Your security badge will 

work on the inside security doors same as before.  If 

you have any questions please don’t hesitate to ask.   

 

With the warmer weather, finally here we need to talk 

about some summer information.   

 Please bring in unexpired labeled sunscreen for 

your child.  Your child’s teacher will have a 

form for you to fill out.  If you would like to 

bring bug spray in for your child, you can fill 

out the same form as the sunscreen.   
 Check your child’s extra clothes supply as when 

we closed it was still cold outside.  I am sure 

your child has probably grown some and would 

prefer not to wear long sleeves during the 

summer.   
 For summer footwear, we ask that all sandals 

have a back.  You can leave a pair of tennis 

shoes here in your child’s cubby if you prefer.   
 Cold lunches are required.  You will need to 

include an ice pack if needed to keep things 

cold, any utensils needed and a drink. 
 Have a labeled water bottle as we are not 

utilizing the drinking fountains. 

Childcare is in need of 2 lead teachers.  

Lead teacher positions are for the four-year-

old classroom and the school age program.  

These are full time with benefits.  Must meet 

requirements for a lead teacher from the 

Dept. of Children and Families.  If you know 

of someone who enjoys working with 

children and sharing the love of Jesus, 

please have them contact us.  Send resumes 

to Penny Swanson at 

swansonp@trinitynet.org OR call 715-848-

0166 ext. 348 with questions.  

 

Miss Cara on June 5th, enjoy your special day! 
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The Lord is my strength and my song; he has 

become my salvation.  He is my God, and I will 

praise him, my father’s God, and I will exalt him.  

Exodus 15:2 

For the Lord your God is the one who goes 

with you to fight for you against your enemies 

to give you victory. Deuteronomy 20:4 

For God did not give us a spirit of timidity, but 

a spirit of power, of love and of self-discipline.  

2 Timothy 1:7 

CALENDAR: 
June 1st School Age Summer Program starts.   

Check your child’s classroom calendar for weekly themes, art and craft projects and any 

activities they will be doing. 

June 21st Happy Father’s Day!! 

 

 


